
Friends of Penketh Library (FOPL)
27 May 2022
Meeting 23

13.00 – 14.30
Committee Meeting   Minutes  

Apologies: 

Jane Love, Publicity Officer

Attending: 

Susan Morris (Chair), Mary Ross (Community Engagement Officer),  Phillip Forshaw 
(Secretary)

Matters arising from minutes of last meeting: 

Held over until the next full meeting.

Review of last events:

Held over until the next full meeting.

Financial report:

P.F. reported the FOPL had £4165.71 in total on the date of the meeting.

Library News:

The meeting was held to discuss donating money to buy children's furniture for the library 
refurbishment.
P.F. was invited to a meeting at Penketh Library with Matt Parker On 24th of May 2022, 1 
p.m., at which the plans for the library refurbishment were discussed. It was made known that 
there was no budget available for furniture in the children's area. An original estimate for the 
cost was £5,000 for this furniture, but Matt Parker said in reality, approximately half of that 
would be sufficient.
This information was relayed to the committee meeting and it was decided that we would 
offer £2,000 for purchasing furniture for the children's area.
This was agreed unanimously by all present at the committee meeting.
The action on P.F. was to go back to Matt Parker and make the offer.
The meeting was then concluded.

AOB

Date for the next meeting: To be decided.
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